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Erica Krauss

From: Oak Harbor Freight Lines <eric.vanderpol@oakh.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 9:42 AM
To: Erica Krauss
Subject: Interstate 5 Closure

 
Dear Erica, 

 

 

Interstate 5 Closure 
 
Due to heavy snowfall and hazardous conditions Interstate 5 between Northern CA and 
southern OR, has been closed in both directions since Tuesday afternoon. No alternative 
routes are available. We will be monitoring conditions and road closures as close as 
possible and will look to get up and running once that opportunity presents itself. We 
appreciate your patience and we will update as more information becomes available. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Eric Vander Pol 
Director of Business Development 
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